Edge Hill Academy

Believe and Achieve, Shine Everyday

~ Community Newsletter ~

Tuesday 13th December 2022
What's happening at your school.. Read on...

Dear families,

We hope you are well and are looking
forward to Christmas! We have had
such a busy yet productive term.

Thank you for all your support in 2022!

We look forward to ensuring 2023 is
even better! Merry Christmas all!

Our WOW Learners: 25.11/9.12.22
3B: Gracie S and Eva P

30C: Jessie C and George G
35: Reece C and Oliver B

4BR: Bobby R and Mollie €
4BU: Fletcher W and Thea M
456: Alfie F and Rennay Z

5C: Alexia N and Jack P

5HC: Bella M and Carmen B
5W: Scarlett H and Dominic R
6G: Carley B and Annelise R
6GI: Amir C-K and Liberty W
6L: Darcey I-D and Grace E-H

Our celebration of weekly
outstanding learners
Edge Hill Academy

Attendance so far
(up to 13.12.22):

Year 3: 95.6%
Year 4: 95.6%
Year 5: 94.9%
Year 6: 95.7%

OVERALL: 95.4%

Best attending class so
far:97% - 6L

WELL DONE 6L - Super!

- Kate Kniveton MP @ -+ Follow
Y 2h QA

| am delighted to announce that Isabelle Fisher
from Edge Hill Academy in Burton is the winner
of my 2022 Christmas card design
competition!

Thank you to all the children in Burton and
Uttoxeter who took part! There was a very high
calibre of entries this year and it was wonderful
being able to look through them all!

Well done again to Isabelle, | look forward to
congratulating you in person, and seeing your

Delighted to be able to
share with Rishi Sunak
the winning design for...
Kate Kniveton MP
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Dates for the diary:

Bingo night: Tuesday 13th December 7pm
Christmas dinner day: Wednesday 14th December
Christmas Party menu: Friday 16th December
Christmas Jumper day: Friday 16th December

Return to school: 4th January 2023

PANTO SUCCESS

A massive well done to all of Year 6 and also the staff team!
The children were outstanding with their Pantomime and
simply served up a success to all who watched. We were so
proud of youl!




